| - COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

6th Oetober, 1928.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 6th instant respecting the screw steamer yard lo. 506
proﬁosed to be built by your good selves, and in repl& thereto
I have to state that your proposal to increase the depth
of this vessel by 1", without increasing the scantlings, will
be approved, it being assumed that the depth bo the 2nd deck
ié also inecreased 1m.

The eguipment also will not be affected by this
change.
i &1, Dear sSivs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

lessrs, Workman, Qlark (1928) 1d.
Belfast Shipyard
BELFAST.
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